AMERICAN FIBER CORPORATION
SUITE 200 SIMMS BLDG.
P. O. BOX 1509
ALBUQUERQUE. NEW MEXICO

CHAPRL 7-1448

October 10, 1960

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

State 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

We received your plugging instructions for our
#1 Santa Fe in Section 3-19N-5W. We have spotted fifty feet
of cement from 3350-3300 and 100' from 3200-3100, these points
were shown on our 103 and 105 reports previously sent in.

We wish to extend our plugging date for three
weeks. We need the additional time as the unit we have contracted
is busy at the present time.

We will cement the remaining .points as to your
specifications.

Very truly yours,

Bert F. Gray, Jr.

BFG: MMP



